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Dear Chairman Nosse and Members of the House Committee on Behavioral Health 

and Health Care: 

 

My name is Holly Milligan and I am a certified pediatric nurse practitioner. I own a 

practice in Bend, Oregon and serve children and their families through telehealth for 

all of Oregon and house calls in Central Oregon. I have been practicing for 5 years. 

 

I am writing this letter in support of HB2029. Insurance audits are abusive and unfair 

and limit access to care to the people of Oregon, and the whole reason I got into 

healthcare is to increase access. Please help stop this practice.  

 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 

 

Respectfully,  

Holly Milligan, CPNP-PC, MSN, RN 


